
From:  Michelle McDonough  
To: <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk> 
Date:  19/12/2014 22:14 
Subject:  Removal of Green Belt in Wootton 
 
We would like to register our objection at the proposed changes to green 
belt status in Wootton. The village has recently undergone considerable 
development with the building of new estates  which has put significant 
pressure on the current infrastructure.  
 
  
 
Any removal of the green belt status would no doubt result in the land 
becoming suitable for building upon which we feel would have a detrimental 
effect on the village structure and the facilities within. 
 
  
 
We strongly urge you to reject this proposal. 
 
  
 
Graham and Michelle McDonough 
 
5 Beech Close 
 
Wootton 
 
Abingdon 
 




